Chief Executive: Eddie Fraser

Email: Eddie.Fraser@east-ayrshire.gov.uk

Loanhead Primary & Early Childhood Centre

Head Teacher: Mrs Amanda Milne

Email: amanda.milne@eastayrshire.org.uk

3rd October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer



We are delighted to have secured seats for all pupils and staff at the Palace Theatre for this years annual Pantomime. Arrangements are as follows:

Walking to Palace Theatre at 9.15am

& Milne

- Performance starts at 10.00am and will finish at 12noon approximately
- A snack will be provided to every child attending
- Cost is £10.00 per pupil. Payment is required to be made by Wednesday 22nd November via ParentPay/PayPoint Card. If you have any difficulties or concerns with this payment please contact Mrs Milne, in confidence, via email amanda.milne@eastayrshire.org.uk

Please note that both permission and payment for your child to attend the Pantomime must be made via ParentPay.

Yours sincerely

Amanda Milne Head Teacher